
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We’ve had a few parents expressing difficulty when logging on to SchoolMoney, so we’ve produced 

this leaflet to help you through the process. 

The SchoolMoney website has changed so that now when you go to www.schoolmoney.co.uk you 

will be redirected to the new eduspot website.  You can go directly to this website by going to 

https://eduspot.co.uk . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you continue to experience problems, please come into school and Mrs White and/or Mrs Clark 

will help you. 

To sign in, select the 

‘Sign In’ button in the 

top right hand corner of 

the screen. 

A list will drop down and 

you need to select the 

SchoolMoney Parent Login 

option at the bottom.  This 

will then send you to the 

login screen as normal. 
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